SEE: TRUMAN COMMITTEE MAINE TRIP



Major General Sherman Miles United States Army Headquarters First Service Command 808 Commonwealth Avenue Boston, Massachusetts

My dear General Miles:

The return trip to Washington was made with reasonable comfort and I deeply appreciate all that you did for my relief. It was extremely thoughtful in you to offer the ambulance but it proved not to be necessary. May I not take this opportunity to express my gratitude to Lieutenant Vennicomb and his detachment who accorded me so much consideration.

Mrs. Kilgore and I were exceedingly sorry not to be able to have dinner with you and Mrs. Miles but appreciated the invitation.

Thanking you again and again for your kindness, I am, with kindest regards,

Most sincerely yours,